
NOTICE FOR BIDS 

 

CITY OF WINTER GARDEN 

 

WESTERN STORAGE AND PUMPING FACILITY 

 

PROJECT NO. 15-009 

 

 

The City of Winter Garden, Florida, is accepting sealed bids at 300 West Plant Street, Winter 

Garden, Florida 34787 until May 3, 2018, at 2:00 p.m, at which time all bids will be opened and 

publicly read aloud. 

 

The project consists of the construction of a remote storage and pumping facility located on a 

City of Winter Garden land parcel serving the City’s potable water and public access reuse 

systems. The new facilities include 2-MG and 1-MG prestressed reinforced concrete ground 

storage tanks, a high service pump station, an electrical room, and chemical storage and feed 

systems housed in a concrete masonry building. The project also includes 16” potable water and 

20” reclaimed water transmission pipelines from the new facility to the intersection of Williams 

Road and Amber Sweet Lane, and a 16” metered connection with the Water Conserv II reclaimed 

water distribution system. A new access roadway with asphalt pavement and stormwater systems 

is to be installed from Williams Road, down Amber Sweet Lane and a 60’ roadway parcel, and 

onto the new facility site. Also included is temporary erosion and sediment control, grading, 

sodding, and landscaping as detailed on the plans and required by governing authorities. 

 

Each bidder will be required to purchase a bid package from Tetra Tech and be a registered plan 

holder prior to submitting his/her/its bid and have a representative attend a MANDATORY 

PRE-BID MEETING. The mandatory pre-bid meeting is scheduled for 2:00 p.m. on April 19, 

2018, at Winter Garden’s City Hall located at 300 West Plant Street, Winter Garden, Florida 

34787. Bidders who have not purchased bid packages from Tetra Tech prior to submitting their 

bids and do not have a representative attend the mandatory pre-bid meeting shall be disqualified. 

 

Bid packages may be obtained Monday through Friday, 8:00 am to 4:30 pm, at the offices of the 

City’s engineering consultant, Tetra Tech, located at 201 E. Pine St., Suite 1000, Orlando, FL 

32801 for $25.00 per package. Please direct all inquiries to Michelle Gagne at Tetra Tech 

(phone: 407-480-3928, e-mail: Michelle.Gagne@tetratech.com). The City of Winter Garden 

reserves the right to accept or reject, in part or total, any or all bids and to waive any informalities 

as deemed in the best interest of the City. All bids must be marked on the outside of the envelope 

with the bid name and the time and date of opening. It shall be the bidder’s responsibility to 

ensure that proposals are delivered to the above address by the appointed time. 


